
Student: Fatima Begum (6D) 6D

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Parents’ Evening 

 Please remember this week we will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 
12th, February and Thursday 13th February. On those days, the school will close 
earlier at 3:15 p.m. If you have a 3:30 pm appointment you still need to collect 
your child at 3:15 pm. You must not leave your child with staff. If you do not 
collect your child at 3:15 pm you will lose your appointment. When you come for 
your Parents’ Evening appointment, please arrive on time and not too early as we 
do not have the space for parents to wait. 

Half-term holidays 

School closes for the half-term holiday on Friday 14th February. It is a one-week 
holiday. School opens again on Monday 24th February at 8:35 am for years 1 to 6, 
and 8:40 am for the reception and nursery classes. Term dates are on our website, 
click here to read them. 

Resource base opens 

Our resource base for pupils with an Education Health Care Plan and special 
educational needs opens on Monday 24th February. Some of our pupils will benefit 
from moving to the resource base. A few children will join us from other schools. 
Aston Tower was chosen by the local authority to open a resource base over other 
schools because of our excellent special needs provision. Read more about the 
resource base here. 

Weekly emails 

After the half-term holiday, we will send parents an email every Friday with 
information and news rather than on different days of the week. As the email will 
be sent on a Friday, you will know to look out for it. We now send almost all 
letters as an email.

https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/termdates%20
https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/resource-base


Student: Fatima Begum (6D) 6D

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Please speak to us if you have any questions.

 
Yours faithfully,

Mr Moore
Headteacher  



Student: Zuhayb Hashi (Bumble Bees) 
Bumble Bees

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Parents’ Evening 

 Please remember this week we will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 
12th, February and Thursday 13th February. On those days, the school will close 
earlier at 3:15 p.m. If you have a 3:30 pm appointment you still need to collect 
your child at 3:15 pm. You must not leave your child with staff. If you do not 
collect your child at 3:15 pm you will lose your appointment. When you come for 
your Parents’ Evening appointment, please arrive on time and not too early as we 
do not have the space for parents to wait. 

Half-term holidays 

School closes for the half-term holiday on Friday 14th February. It is a one-week 
holiday. School opens again on Monday 24th February at 8:35 am for years 1 to 6, 
and 8:40 am for the reception and nursery classes. Term dates are on our website, 
click here to read them. 

Resource base opens 

Our resource base for pupils with an Education Health Care Plan and special 
educational needs opens on Monday 24th February. Some of our pupils will benefit 
from moving to the resource base. A few children will join us from other schools. 
Aston Tower was chosen by the local authority to open a resource base over other 
schools because of our excellent special needs provision. Read more about the 
resource base here. 

Weekly emails 

After the half-term holiday, we will send parents an email every Friday with 
information and news rather than on different days of the week. As the email will 
be sent on a Friday, you will know to look out for it. We now send almost all 
letters as an email.

https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/termdates%20
https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/resource-base


Student: Zuhayb Hashi (Bumble Bees) 
Bumble Bees

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Please speak to us if you have any questions.

 
Yours faithfully,

Mr Moore
Headteacher  



Student: Arslan Haydari (1H) 1H

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Parents’ Evening 

 Please remember this week we will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 
12th, February and Thursday 13th February. On those days, the school will close 
earlier at 3:15 p.m. If you have a 3:30 pm appointment you still need to collect 
your child at 3:15 pm. You must not leave your child with staff. If you do not 
collect your child at 3:15 pm you will lose your appointment. When you come for 
your Parents’ Evening appointment, please arrive on time and not too early as we 
do not have the space for parents to wait. 

Half-term holidays 

School closes for the half-term holiday on Friday 14th February. It is a one-week 
holiday. School opens again on Monday 24th February at 8:35 am for years 1 to 6, 
and 8:40 am for the reception and nursery classes. Term dates are on our website, 
click here to read them. 

Resource base opens 

Our resource base for pupils with an Education Health Care Plan and special 
educational needs opens on Monday 24th February. Some of our pupils will benefit 
from moving to the resource base. A few children will join us from other schools. 
Aston Tower was chosen by the local authority to open a resource base over other 
schools because of our excellent special needs provision. Read more about the 
resource base here. 

Weekly emails 

After the half-term holiday, we will send parents an email every Friday with 
information and news rather than on different days of the week. As the email will 
be sent on a Friday, you will know to look out for it. We now send almost all 
letters as an email.

https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/termdates%20
https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/resource-base


Student: Arslan Haydari (1H) 1H

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Please speak to us if you have any questions.

 
Yours faithfully,

Mr Moore
Headteacher  



Student: Zainab Saidi (1H) 1H

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Parents’ Evening 

 Please remember this week we will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 
12th, February and Thursday 13th February. On those days, the school will close 
earlier at 3:15 p.m. If you have a 3:30 pm appointment you still need to collect 
your child at 3:15 pm. You must not leave your child with staff. If you do not 
collect your child at 3:15 pm you will lose your appointment. When you come for 
your Parents’ Evening appointment, please arrive on time and not too early as we 
do not have the space for parents to wait. 

Half-term holidays 

School closes for the half-term holiday on Friday 14th February. It is a one-week 
holiday. School opens again on Monday 24th February at 8:35 am for years 1 to 6, 
and 8:40 am for the reception and nursery classes. Term dates are on our website, 
click here to read them. 

Resource base opens 

Our resource base for pupils with an Education Health Care Plan and special 
educational needs opens on Monday 24th February. Some of our pupils will benefit 
from moving to the resource base. A few children will join us from other schools. 
Aston Tower was chosen by the local authority to open a resource base over other 
schools because of our excellent special needs provision. Read more about the 
resource base here. 

Weekly emails 

After the half-term holiday, we will send parents an email every Friday with 
information and news rather than on different days of the week. As the email will 
be sent on a Friday, you will know to look out for it. We now send almost all 
letters as an email.

https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/termdates%20
https://astontowerprimary.co.uk/resource-base


Student: Zainab Saidi (1H) 1H

Upper Sutton Street
Aston

Birmingham
B6 5BE

enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

10/02/2025 

Please speak to us if you have any questions.

 
Yours faithfully,

Mr Moore
Headteacher  


